
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, 

March 28, 2022. 
 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

_____ Our kindness challenge for today is: Pull a chair out for someone. 

_____ Friday is Stuffed Animal Day! 

_____ There is a yearbook club meeting today for the reporters – let’s 

finish up the club pages.  Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 

or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

_____ The results are in! We have our Final Four titles in the Battle of the 

Books. Round three will be a competition between Millionaires for the 

Month vs. Hard Wired and One of Us is Lying vs. Scythe. Congratulations 

to our prize drawing winners: Satwika Tumu, Kiana Tran, and Alyssa 

Duncan. Please visit the library to pick up your prize. Place your votes for 

round three now on the library website. Voting will remain open until 

Tuesday afternoon. 

_____ You are invited to participate in the Annual EPS Art Show. Eleven 

categories of visual arts will be scored and included in this year’s show. Art 

will be displayed for public viewing from May 12 – June 2. All student entry 

forms and artwork must be submitted to the Community Resource Center 

by April 22. Check the announcement on the Gateway website for more 

information. 

_____ _____ Attention 8th graders: If you would like to help plan, support, 

and promote projects and events in your community, consider applying to 

join the Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board.  This is a great way to develop 

leadership and communication skills, accountability, and professionalism.  

The deadline to apply is Friday, April 29; applications are available in the 

kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

_____ If you’re interested in Track, now is the time to sign up.  Check out 

the Announcement on our school website for instructions.  Pick up a form in 

the kiosk outside the Counseling Office, complete the electronic forms on 



RankOneSport, and turn in your physical as soon as possible.  The first 

practice is April 11, right after Spring break, so hurry! 

_____ Gateway Pride shirts are on sale! Feel free to pick up an order form 

at the Gateway kiosk located by the counseling office. Shirts are $12 and 

hoodies are $30. Order forms and checks are due to the front office by 

Friday, April 1st. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


